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Spiritual Directors International  2016 

Educational Event in San Diego. 

Bp. Mark  

Bp. Linda, Phil; Bp. Mark, Fr. Rick and Darlene 

Bp. Linda volunteered 

and helped with registra-

tion. Bp. Mark also vol-

unteered, and introduced 

a presenter. (Once a dea-

conðalways a deaconð

we are ready to help!) 

http://www.churchofantioch.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/IMG_0079-3-e1477853008210.jpg
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CCOA is pleased that Bishop Diana Phipps, Texas and Rev. Father Klaas Tuinman, Can-

ada returned to our ranks this past fall. Welcome Back!! 

Welcome  Back! 

Curriculum Revision 

Bachelor of Divinity 

 

After working on revisions for a few months, Sophia Divinity School 

unveiled a new curriculum last year. The new Bachelor of Divinity 

curriculum begins with a three course candidacy program, giving the 

incoming seminarian and the seminary a chance to get to know each 

other. If both feel we have a good fit, then after successful completion 

of the first three courses, the seminarian is accepted as a candidate 

for continued study toward either a degree or possible ordination. At 

this point, the seminarian takes three sections of study leading to the 

possibility of ordination as Healer, followed by three other sections, 

leading to the possibility of ordination as deacon. After this, the can-

didate completes preparation for the priesthood. 

 

Our former curriculum was good; however the revised curriculum 

groups like topics together, which will increase the intensity of the 

study. We are excited about the revised Bachelor of Divinity pro-

gram, which is the basic degree needed prior to ordination. 

 

We welcome our new seminarian, William from Phoenix, who is the 

first to participate in this program.  

 

For more information, please review our catalog at 

www.churchofantioch.org. 

 

Master of Divinity  
 

The revised MDiv 

program is  

completely new! 
 

We are excited to 

offer  qualified 

students the  

opportunity for  

concentrated  

research in areas 

such as Christian 

and Pastoral Eth-

ics,  History of 

Christianity, or 

Christology.  
 

Dn. Scott, from 

California, is 

about to begin this 

new program. 



 3 

 

Fr. Tom, Bp. Linda, Rev. Deacon Scott, Bp. Mark, Fr. Tony  
and Rev. Deacon Meredith.  

 
              Fr. Tom, Fr. Tony and Deacon Meredith are all with Trinity Episco-
pal Church in Ashland, OR.  CCOA was honored to have their participation 
in Rev. Dn. Scott's ordination.  

Presiding Bishop Mark Newman and Bishop Linda Rounds -Nichols, acting 
on behalf of Archbishop Leon Hunt of the United Kingdom, ordained the 
Rev. Elizabeth Ann Bryan to the episcopal order, sub conditione on June 
25, 2016.  

Bishop Ann was left without a jurisdiction when her former Presiding 
Bishop died. She turned to Archbishop Leon since he and her former 
bishop had known each other during the time that Archbishop Leon lived 
in the United States. Archbishop Leon accepted her into the Autocephalous 
Catholic Church of Antioch of the United Kingdom.  

Although she lives in the United States, Bishop Ann remains under the UK 
jurisdiction of the Church, answerable directly to Archbishop Leon. The 
UK and US branches of the Catholic Church of Antioch are in full inter-
communion.  

 

As Jesus would want itðworking with others!  


